
Bobbi  Kristina  and  Whitney
Houston’s ‘Adopted Son’ Pack
on PDA

Ever since the death of Whitney Houston, her daughter Bobbi
Kristina Brown has been seen getting very close to her late
mother’s unofficial adopted son, Nick Gordon.  Though Houston
never  officially  adopted  Gordon  and  Brown  is  the  only
beneficiary of her estate, people are questioning Brown and
Gordon’s PDA-filled pictures that have surfaced.  According to
People, the two were seen in the Starbucks in Atlanta right
after Brown’s interview with Oprah and have known each other
for years.  Gordon responded to the speculations, tweeting,
“We’re just close — just going through her mom’s passing and
grieving together.”
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What are some cases where someone is “off limits” to date?

Cupid’s Advice:

In society, there are many cases where someone if off limits
to date.  Here are some examples of people in your life who
you may want to keep it strictly platonic with:

1. Your friend’s ex: Even if your friend claims to be okay
with it, dating a friend’s ex can never end well.  After all,
you probably wouldn’t want any of your friends dating one of
your exes no matter how long ago you broke up.

2. A boss or teacher: Having an intimate relationship with an
authority figure is inappropriate in so many ways.  If you
start to have feeling for someone such as a boss or teacher,
wait until you no longer work under them to act on your
feelings.

3. Someone who’s taken: Never get involved with someone who
you know is already committed to someone else.  If someone is
willing to cheat on their significant other to be with you,
then they don’t respect you or their current partner.

Does someone being “off limits” make them more appealing?
 Spill your opinions in a comment below.


